
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING  
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of Sublimity, Marion, State of Oregon, to discuss 

the budget for the fiscal year of July 1, 2023, to June 30, 2024, will be held at 245 NW Johnson St. 
Sublimity, OR 97385 and will also be available virtually via the GoTo Meeting platform. Please call City 

Hall at 503-769-5475 after May 5th, 2023, between the hours of 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. to get the call-in 
information if needed. The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive 

comments from the public on the budget. 

The meeting will take place on May 15, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. 

This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place. Any person may 
appear at the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget Committee. A copy of the 

budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after 
May 5th, 2023, at 245 NW Johnson St, between the hours of 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. and on the City of 

Sublimity website at www.cityofsublimity.org 

 Dated this 3rd day of May 2023. 

 

 

http://www.cityofsublimity.org/

